
 

    Hello 

Chesterbrook Academy Families! 

We are looking forward to a fun and busy April.  Students will be celebrating the Week of the 

Young Child by engaging in various learning enhancement activities. On April 22nd students will 

also be participating in a ladybug release to promote Earth Day! We will also have a guessing 

game at the front desk.  

A few reminders:  

· Be sure to check your child in and out at the Ipad at the front desk everyday 

· We do not open before 630, and are not permitted to have children come in before then.  

· We close at 630pm. Our late fee is a dollar per minute after that.  

Upcoming Events:  

Lady Bug Release Party April 22 @ 10:30am 

Spring Picture Days April 25 (Infants, Todds, Beginners, Siblings)  

& April 26 (Intermediates, Pre-K, Kindergarten) 

Bookfair April 29—May 3rd  

 

As always we thank you for your continued support and look forward to the fun and learning to 

come!  


